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The United States congratulates the representatives of the Syrian people on the
formation of the National Coalition for Syrian Revolutionary and Opposition Forces. We
look forward to supporting the National Coalition as it charts a course toward the end of
Assad’s bloody rule and the start of the peaceful, just, democratic future that all the
people of Syria deserve. We will work with the National Coalition to ensure that our
humanitarian and non-lethal assistance serves the needs of the Syrian people. We also
commend the Government of Qatar for its steadfast leadership and support of this
conference.
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